
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  July 14, 2023 

 

CITY HIRES CORPORATE OFFICER 
 

 
 

Corporate Officer started July 12, 2023 
 
The City of Terrace is excited to announce the hiring of Rachel Mattiuz into the Corporate Officer 
position.  
 
Previously, Mattiuz served in the Executive Assistant position since December 2022, working closely with 
the previous Corporate Officer in the Administration department. Before joining the City of Terrace, 
Mattiuz was an Executive Assistant to the Mayor in the District of Saanich for three years, as well as 
worked as Executive Assistant for the Capital Regional District and other administrative roles within the 
BC Public Service, legal, and private sector prior to that. Mattiuz’s educational background includes an 
Associate of the Arts from Thompson Rivers University, and legal administration education through 
Sprott Shaw College. 

 
“I’m excited for this opportunity to continue my career growth in serving the City of Terrace. I 
look forward to continuing working with the team, Council, and the community on the 
opportunities that lay ahead.”- Rachel Mattiuz, Corporate Officer 

 
“I’m grateful that Rachel has agreed to take on this important role at the City and am looking 
forward to working closely with her. I am confident in Rachel's abilities to manage the various 
administrative, legislative, and contractual duties required by the Corporate Officer on behalf of 
the City.” -Maggie Hall, City Manager 
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Tyler Clarke 
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